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 BE READY!  If drop off is taking 

longer then expected, please 

respect those around you and 

move to the East lot. 

 The circle drive is for dropping 

students off ONLY.  This should 

be a quick STOP, DROP & GO 

area only.   

NO CELL PHONE USE - Please, no talking or texting during drop off. 

DO NOT PULL AROUND CARS FOR ANY REASON - Be patient and wait for the 

person in front of you to unload and pull forward. This is for the safety of everyone. 

ALL STUDENTS SHOULD UNLOAD ON PASSENGER SIDE - Please have 

students slide across back seat and only unload onto the sidewalk closest to the 

school. 

 The Bus Lot is Not for Drop Off.  Do not drive through the bus parking lot for any reason.   

 Handicapped spots are reserved for drivers who have a handicapped permit.  Do not 

park there unless authorized to do so. 

 Vehicles may be ticketed for: Driving around other vehicles, parking in handicapped spaces, 

using cell phones while in the drop off areas, etc. 

Please pass this info onto our younger drivers as well (High School siblings) 


